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Beginning in July 2017 the U.S. Energy Information Administration (EIA) will conduct the 2nd Quarter 2017 uranium survey, Form EIA-851Q Domestic Uranium Production Report (Quarterly). 

For now, please verify with me that you are the correct contact/preparer to complete the EIA-851Q survey. If you are not, I will need the name of the person, email address and telephone number of who will be responsible for submitting your 2nd Quarter 2017 EIA-851Q data to EIA.

This survey will begin the first week of July 2017, with a due date of July 15, 2017.


